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SB 111 

Relating to school nursing services 
 

SB 111 directs the Oregon Department of Education to aid school districts or education 

service districts with Medicaid billing for school nursing services.  

 

ODE will coordinate between school districts and Medicaid billing experts at the Oregon 

Health Authority; create district plans to maximize Medicaid billing for school nursing 

services; and provide a report to the Legislature on the outcomes and a cost benefits 

analysis of the program no later than October 1, 2020. 

 

The bill has a $529,935 General Fund and $108,776 Federal Funds impact to ODE and the 

Oregon Health Authority in the 2017-19 biennium for three positions (2.67 FTE). 

 

The Education Subcommittee recommends SB 111 be amended by the –A9 amendment 

and be reported out do pass, as amended. 


	Representative Whisnant
	FULL COMMITTEE PONY
	SB 111 Relating to school nursing services

